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Description automatically generated]Mount Waverley Water 
Main Renewal Project 
Postponed night works for 27 and 28 January 


25 January 2024



[image: ][image: Melbourne Water logo][image: Victoria State Government logo]Melbourne Water is owned by the Victorian Government. We manage Melbourne’s water supply catchments, remove and treat most of Melbourne’s sewage, and manage rivers and creeks and major drainage systems throughout the Port Phillip and Westernport

Due to recent wet weather we are not on schedule to commence the next section of pipelaying along High Street Road from Lawrence Road to Lee Avenue. 
We will continue to keep you informed on revised dates for night works and what to expect. 
[image: ]Melbourne Water appreciates your support and understanding while these works are carried out.
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For more information about this project Like us
please call the project team on 1800 931 106 facebook.com /Melbourne
or email M76@melbournewater.com.au
O Follow us.
@MelbourneWater
@ For an interpreter, please call

‘ a ‘ the Interpreting Service (TIS o

Translating and National) on @ Visit us
Interpreter 13, 4so www.melboumewater.com.au

Scan the QR code for
access to project
information via your
mobile phone.
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